Whereas,

upon being appointed Interim President of the University of Louisville,

LORI STEWART GONZALEZ

acted and led in the full capacity of that office, initiating and furthering action on many fronts so
that what might have been a period of drift or stagnation became one of continued achievement
and preparation for further advancement towards the University’s goals,

the FAcuLTy SENATE warmly offers its appreciation, congratulations, and gratitude for a job well

done.

As you resume your position as Provost and Executive Vice President, Lori, we look forward to

working together to make the University of Louisville ever better.

note: The eccentric spacing and use of small caps is for eventual printing of the proclamation
‘suitable for framing’.



